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Dear Parent/Carer 

As we near the end of the summer term, it is a good time to celebrate an excellent year for the school. 

Reasons to celebrate - IBacc 

Thank you to those of you who attended our IBacc graduation ceremonies. It was wonderful to see so many 
of our students recognised for their great achievements. In all 82% of students across the year groups 
graduated which is great credit to them and to you. Well done to them all and thank you for the huge support 
you have given them. I hope that they enjoy their reward trips on Monday. 

 Reasons to celebrate – Ofsted 

 It was lovely to be recognised as a good school and well deserved, I believe. I would like to thank all of you 
for the good wishes and support that you have given us and to thank all the staff for their unstinting hard work 
to secure our improvement. We keep on getting better! 

Reasons to celebrate – summer holidays 

Term ends at 1pm on Tuesday 24th July. We hope everyone has an enjoyable summer break. Students 
return on the 4th September at 11.15 (except for the new Y7 who start at 8.30am). 

 Please ensure full uniform from the start of term. If there are any doubts the uniform guidance is on the 
website https://www.ifieldcc.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Uniform+and+Possessions&pid=162 

Farewells 

The end of the year always has an element of sadness as we say goodbye to valued colleagues. This year 
we wish Ms Richardson, Ms Johnson, Ms Teager, Mr Salle, Ms Clarke, Mrs Fleury-Beecham and Mrs Challen 
all our very best wishes as they pursue their careers. 

I wish you all a very happy summer and I hope the sun continues to shine! 

Rob Corbett, Principal 
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